From:

To: <u>DCAdmin</u> **Subject:** 2020/93308

Date: 04 February 2021 16:30:50

Dear Sirs,

I am writing in regard to my support of the planning application for a Lidl store at New Hey Road Huddersfield

We as a family feel the area would benefit from a Lidl store opening, the Salendine Nook & surrounding areas are large enough to warrant another choice of shopping plus the extra employment the opening of the store would create, would be welcomed.

I hope you give this application the consideration it deserves.

Regards